
 

 

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

September 11, 2018 

 

 President Charles Kujawski called the September 11, 2018 regular Board Meeting to 

order.  After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll:  

Charles Kujawski, Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Trisha Maddox,  Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van 

Buren, Guy Briley, Lori Amann and Annette Schreder.  Absent was Gary Wittenauer who 

was attending the FSH Water Commission meeting. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to approve the August 14, 

2018 regular Board minutes.  Voting 4 ayes, motion carried. 

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by Trisha Maddox to approve the treasurer’s report 

and pay all bills submitted for the month of September.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Committee Reports: 

• Sewer—President Kujawski said they did some pro-active pumping which seem to 

help when we had the heavy rains 

• Streets—James Mueth reported that street sweeping will be on September 25th.  

Oiling of the streets will be on October 2 with the rain date being on October 3. 

• Zoning—Zoning Administrator reported that he sent out 9 violations recently with 

6 of them being on overgrown yards. 

.   

Douglas Van Buren stated that he has the items that the Village wants to sell ready to be 

listed on several websites. 

 

Arnold Eckart made a motion seconded by Trisha Maddox to adjourn the meeting.  Voting 

all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on October 9, 2018. 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

            

 

 


